http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=66573

Pawnee County Commissioners meet

(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners have delayed action on the 2019-20
Pawnee County / Southeast Nebraska Community Action Handibus agreement
until their February 26 meeting.

Due to inclement weather February 11, the Pawnee City Council delayed their
meeting and subsequent meeting on February 12 with Commissioners.

The Board did conduct a public hearing on the One-and-Six-Year Road Plan for
Pawnee County. No one from the public spoke during the hearing. Highway
Superintendent Chris Rauner updated the Board on projects included in the plan.

Following discussion, Commissioners approved the plan as presented. Copies of
th plan are available in the County Clerk's office during regular business hours.

Board members also approved the Nemaha County — Pawnee County Law
Enforcement Mutual Aide and Assistance Inter-local agreement.
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